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Jazz Piano Benefit Concert

Stephanie  Trick has
performed at Peace
Haven for years - long
before achieving inter-
national acclaim on
the jazz piano scene.
And even now, between
festivals across the U.S.
and Europe, she still
stops by Peace Haven
to graciously share her
talent for the pleasure
of our guests. This past year she was with
us twice for solo concerts that featured
her piano skills in traditional jazz piano,
Ragtime, and her specialty of Harlem
stride piano. She also played hymns and
carals for the special Christmas program.

Stephanie’s inspired idea for a benefit concert
was realized in January. She was joined by her
good friend and musical collaborator,
Paolo Alderighi of Milan, Italy. Paolo’s repertoire
favors traditional jazz and swing, so they complement
each other beautifully. They each played a solo set,
then joined together for a series of duets. They
were superb! Principia’s Ridgway Auditorium
rocked with the enthusiasm of more than
300 delighted listeners. Their talents brought in
more than $8,200 for Peace Haven, including con-
tributions from several supporters who were not
able to attend the concert. We invite you to visit our
website www.PeaceHavenAssociation.org for
photos and a video
clip of Stephanie
and Paolo playing
“The World is Waiting
for Sunrise” by Ernest
Seitz. The concert
was such a success
that Stephanie and
Paolo have already
suggested a sequel
for next year.




